
January 27, 1980 
 
Space City Cover Society 
P.O. Box 53545 
Houston, TX  77052 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
I would like to express my satisfaction and pleasure I have received from the SCCS. 
 
I would also like to ask your permission to exhibit SCCS/NLP material that I have purchased 
from you.  It would be exhibited at the ROMPEX ’80 Stamp Show in Denver, Colorado from 
May 16th to May 18th, 1980.  
 
I am planning to show a ten-frame exhibit featuring the entire set of NLP souvenir sheets issued 
to date.  I am in the process of writing and planning the layout.  Once I have the layout finished, I 
will forward a copy of it to you.  I am open for comments, suggestions and corrections. 
 
I have several questions that I need your help with.  Can you provide me a list of the NLP 
souvenir sheets issued from day-one?  At this time I have eighty sheets in my collection, with the 
last one being SS-2-NLP, Space Shuttle, released on August 12, 1977.  I will also be adding the 
recent Private Express Mail Issue #1.  Have I missed any?  If so, please send me a list and costs. 
 
As soon as I receive the list, I will send you a check for the items to be purchased. 
 
Could you also provide me with some information on your printing process, size of the printed 
sheets prior to cutting them to the sheets destined for public release? 
 
I could also use the first day of use dates for the three cancels that you have used. 
 
Is your booklet idea for the Private Express Mail issue a new idea or have you used it before?  I 
really like the booklet. 
 
Enclosed is a check for the Private Express Mail issue #2 and four additional SASE’s for the 
Space Log. 
 
Thank you for your time and assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Steve Garner 
 
 


